
September 2017       

RE: Notification of future events – Level 3 

Dear Parents, 

We have lots of exciting events happening next term and wanted to let you know of the costs that 

are coming up in advance. Notices will be sent out in the coming weeks with more specific details 

for all of the following events. 

Please DO NOT PAY until you receive individual event notification. This is for your information at 

this point. 

ALL STUDENTS 

Music Count Us In: 

 Music activity on Thursday 2nd November at 11am (no cost). 

 

End of Year Excursion: 

 We are in the process of organising an end of year excursion for all Level 3 students to 

attend. 

 The venue, date and final cost (approx. $20) of this excursion will be sent out to you early 

next term. 

 

Level 3 Kris Kringle (optional) 

 All students purchase a small gift for another student to give at the end of the year. This is 
where we will celebrate our year together as a team.  
 
 When – Friday December 15th  

 Cost: $10 gift   


